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The open enrollment period for the upcoming school year will start at the beginning of October 
of the current school year and last until the lottery takes place (as needed), and no later than 
May 30. Parents/guardians of students who submitted applications and interested parties will 
be provided information about the timeline and procedures to be followed during the open 
enrollment and lottery process upon request. This information will be made available verbally, 
online and in print form. 


